
September 2010

The September 20th 

meeting will be held 

at Benco Dental’s new 

location, 295 Center 

Point Boulevard, Pittston.  

Two CE credits will be 

awarded to those in 

attendance.  The board 

meeting will begin at 

6 PM, with the general 

meeting commencing 

at 7:00 PM.  As usual, 

dinner will be served and 

is complimentary for LCDS 

members.  

October’s 
Meeting 
Changed

October’s meeting, originally 

scheduled for October 18th, has 

been changed to accommodate 

a Continuing Education course.  

Geisinger and Zimmer will be 

sponsoring a “hand’s-on” course 

on Friday, October 1st, 9:00 AM 

to noon.  Cost to attend is FREE 

for all Third District members and 

$95 for non-members.  

It is crucial that you pre-

register for this event.  To do so, 

simply call or email Dr. Preeti 

Sahasi at (570) 752-8753 or 

psahasi@hotmail.com.  

Dr. Sahasi 
Welcomes New 

Addition

The Board of Directors is proud to 

announce that the LCDS has donated 

$1,000 to support the Wilkes-Barre 

Free Clinic.  LCDS member Dr. John 

Andrews has been a key factor in get-

ting this clinic up and running, consis-

tently donating his time to helping run it.  

The Wilkes-Barre Free Dental 

Clinic is housed in St. Stephen’s 

Episcopal Church, 35 S. Franklin St., 

Wilkes-Barre and is open Tuesdays, 

1:00 to 3:30 PM.  If anyone would like 

more information on how to help, 

please contact Dr. Andrews or the 

clinic directly.

LCDS Donates $1000 to 
Wilkes-Barre Free Clinic, Inc.

Congratulations to Dr. Preeti Sahasi 
and her family on the addition of 
their new daughter Anikaa, born 

May 17th with a weight of 6 pounds, 
4 ounces.  She is pictured here with 

her big brother Aneesh.

LCDS President Dr. Calandria 
Miller presents a $1000 check to 

Lois Meyers, Executive Director of 
the Wilkes-Barre Free Clinic, Inc.  
Pictured also are Doctors Larry 

Shire and John Andrews.

Please let Dr. Preeti Sahasi know 

if you’ll be coming by calling (570) 

752-8753 or emailing psahasi@

hotmail.com.   

September’s Meeting at 
Benco Dental



Upcoming Events

Dr. Calandria L. Miller, President

1770 Church Rd

Mountain Top, PA  18707-9028

Board/General Meeting Benco Dental September 20, 2010 6:00 PM

CE Course Geisinger October 1, 2010 9:00 AM

ADA Annual Session Orlando, FL October 9-13, 2010 8:00 AM

Board Meeting Only Lucky’s Sporthouse October 18, 2010 6:00 PM

3rd District Meeting Woodland’s November 12, 2010 8:00 AM

Board/General Meeting TBA November 15, 2010 6:00 PM

www.luzernecountydental.org

2010 Officers
President

Dr. Calandria Miller
President Elect

Dr. Pranav Vohra
Vice President 

Dr. Elizabeth Joseph
Program Chair

Dr. Preeti Sahasi
Treasurer

Dr. Gary Hughes
Secretary

Dr. Larry Shire
Newsletter Editor

Cynthia Cox
Directors

Dr. John Evans (2010)
Dr. Tom Donahue (2010)

Dr. Elizabeth Joseph (2011)
Dr. Richard Grossman (2011)
Dr. Samantha Abod (2011)

PDA Delegates

Dr. David Bergey
Dr. Thomas Donahue
Dr. Richard Grossman

Alternate Delegates

Dr. Calandria Miller
Dr. Larry Shire

Please Note!
General meetings in 2011 will be held at Lucky’s 

Sporthouse, 110 Schechter Drive, Wilkes-Barre. Please 

make note of it in your calendars.  Be sure to watch 

upcoming newsletters for special events and venue changes.  


